
Members of the Senate Assessment & Taxation Committee, 
 
I am writing to ask you to support SCR 1610. We live in JOCO and our property taxes are going up 
anywhere from 12% to 22% year after year. This is putting a financial strain on our household, and if left 
unrestrained, it could end up taxing us and many others out of our homes. At the very least, we may 
have to move out of JOCO and/or Kansas if our legislature doesn’t intervene with some relief. 
 
Thank you, 
Amy & Travis Schell 
 


